
Dear [Media Contact's Name], 

As the year comes to a close, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt appreciation for 

the valuable relationship we've built with you and [Media Outlet's Name]. Your support and 

partnership have played a significant role in helping us share our story and connect with our 

audience. 

Throughout this year, your coverage has not only highlighted our initiatives but has also 

provided us with a platform to engage with the community. We are grateful for your 

commitment to bringing our message to life and for the professionalism and integrity you 

demonstrate every day. 

We look forward to continuing our collaboration in the coming year and are excited about the 

opportunities that lie ahead. Thank you once again for your support; we truly value the 

relationship we have built. 

Wishing you a wonderful holiday season and a prosperous new year! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Your Contact Information] 


